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Memo 

To:  Head of Establishments 

Primary  

Our ref: 02/24 

Your ref: Menu price 

cc: BA/FO/AFO If calling ask for: Carla Somerville 

Phone: 07917091043 

From: Anne Goldie 

Facilities Services Manager 

Date: 22 March 2023 

 

Subject:  Primary school Price Increase 

Please note on return from the Easter holidays (Monday 15th April) the school meal price for 
Primary 6 & 7 pupils will increase to £2.17.  This information will be advertised to parents through 
our animation via social media on Friday 29th March and Sunday 14th April. 
 
Please note the price of milk will also change to 30p.   
 
South Lanarkshire’s website will be updated to reflect the change of price on Friday 29th March.  
The link to our school lunch Information can be found below -  
 
Primary schools - South Lanarkshire Council 
 
Within the animation we will also be advertising our forthcoming Keep Calm and Carrot on Eating 
Veg week which starts on 13th May and will be provided in every primary school.  We will also be 
advertising our Eat Like a Champion Sports theme day lunch on Wednesday 5th June. 
 
Our Eat like a Champion Sports Day lunch is not compulsory  - if your school has not already 
signed up to participate in this please email Claire Gibson - Claire.gibson@southlanarkshire.gov.uk 
by Friday 10th May. 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
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